
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Y11 Mock Interview Day 22nd January 2025. 

As part of our Careers provision, all of Y11 will be taking part in Mock Interview Day (during normal 
school hours) on Wednesday 22nd January. This follows their Mock examinations and will further 
support them in preparation for their Post-16 next steps and longer-term aspirations. 

The day will involve a formal interview with one of our Industry Partners and the interview will aim 
to support the students in their presentation, self-confidence and conversation in an interview 
situation.  

We have delegates from a wide range of businesses attending the event to work with your son or 
daughter and it promises to be a very useful experience for our students. 

Additionally, if you are able to offer us some support, as you may run a local business yourself, 
please do contact me at the Academy and I can add you to the list of our exceptional local 
employers. My contact details are at the bottom of the letter. 

 
Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mrs Bolton 

Assistant Headteacher: Personal Development. 

 


